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Dana Partridge

From: Jordan Cassel <jordcassel@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 3:03 PM
To: Shawn Nickel; Trevor Chadwick
Subject: Willowbrook development 

I am writing to you in support of the new golf course development in Star. With the new influx of people to the region, 
another golf course would not only be a welcome addition, it will be crucial to sustain demand. A championship golf 
course of this caliber will help bring exposure to the area and will only help to drive new jobs and businesses alike. 
Please allow this project to move forward.  
 
Sincerely,  
Jordan Cassel, PGA 
 
 


